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Dear Planning and Zoning Commission,

I am writing in response to the letter I received of the proposed 3RT
Sand Mine located in Section 35, Township 12 S, Range 17 E in
Levy County Florida.

I would like to urge you to deny this Special Exemption. Iam a life
long Floridan and have seen many changes over the years. Bronson
has been my home for over 5 years now and I love the peace and
quiet that it offers. This proposed Sand Mine is very close to my
home and I fear that I will hear constant heavy equiptment all day
long. I also fear the heavy dump truck traffic just a few short blocks
from me, not to mention CR337, 27 and 102. How much extra
damage would this cause to our roads? This Sand Mine would be a
burden and a constant nuisance for those of us that live near by.

I would kindly request that you vote against this Special Exemption.

Thank you,
Shane Kinkead

5251 NE 103rd Terrace
Bronson, Florida 32621
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